
Notice to Bidders 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that sealed bids will be received by the 

Commissioners of Fire District No. 2 in the Township of Gloucester, County of 

Camden, for the sale of a 1998 Seagrave FWD 95’ Aerialscope with an asking price 

of $125,000, and an availability date on or after September 1, 2023. Said bids shall 

be called for and shall be received, opened and read in public at 43 Somerdale 

Road, Blackwood, NJ 08012 on Tuesday, May 9, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. prevailing 

time. 

 

Said bids shall be hand-delivered at the time and place stated for receipt of 

said bids or mailed prior thereto. No bid shall be delivered or accepted after the 

date and hour as designated herein and the risk of timely receipt of mailed bids is 

on the bidder. All bids through the mail shall be forwarded to Board of Fire 

Commissioners, Gloucester Fire District No. 2, 43 Somerdale Road., Blackwood, 

NJ 08012. 

 

The appropriate resolution, bid specifications, proposal and other 

appropriate bid documentation relative to the aforementioned project may be 

obtained upon appropriate notice by prospective bidders during regular business 

hours from Fire District Administrator William Robb, 856-282-3370 X125, 

wrobb@gtfd2.com. 

 

Bids shall be enclosed in a sealed envelope with the name and address of 

the bidder set forth on the outside thereof. Said envelope shall denote BIDS FOR 

SALE OF A FIRE TRUCK or similar legend on the outside and shall be addressed 

to the Board of Fire Commissioners, Gloucester Fire District No. 2, 43 Somerdale 

Road, Blackwood, NJ 08012. 

 

The Commissioners of Fire District No. 2 in the Township of Gloucester, 

County of Camden, hereby reserve the right to reject any and all bids and further 

reserve the right to waive any insubstantial irregularities in any bid. 

 
BY ORDER OF THE COMMISSIONERS OF FIRE 

DISTRICT NO. 2 IN THE TOWNSHIP OF 

GLOUCESTER 

COUNTY OF CAMDEN 


